
 Westlock Figure Skating 2019/20 Year

 
Welcome to the start of a new year for figure skating!  We are pleased to see everyone and would like to take 

 this opportunity to highlight some information and important days of the year.

 

First, we are pleased to welcome back Coach Tracey along with Assistant Coaches Hannah & Kristyn.   

 

Learn to Skate (4:15-4:45, 4:45-5:15) will be in change room #11. 

Can Skate (5:15-6:00) and Synchro (5:00-6:00) will be in change room #13. 

 

Anyone who is registering today, please see Cheyanne Erickson to provide the skater’s information and 

 payment.

 

We will be having a picture day as well this year on February 4th or 11th , 2019. There will be a group photo 

 done along with individual pictures. Purchase is optional and more information will be given closer to the day.

 

There will not be any skating on Christmas break this year, (Dec 24, Dec 31) or in Feburary during the Boston 

 Pizza Cup Tournament (Feb 4 and 11). The last day of skating will be March 17, 2020.

 

We are planning to have several themed skating days and will keep you posted on this throughout the year. 

We are excited about doing a Showcase again this year. The date is tentative for last day of class Marcy 17, 

 2020. Any volunteers would be welcomed and appreciated to help with this event.

 

We now have the Booster Juice coupons for fundraising. We also have FundScrip this year as an option. You 

www.fundscrip.comcan either pick up a form from Cheyanne Erickson or you can order online. You can visit  

(the invitation code is HZ5MPK) for more information. The deadline for the FundScrip is November 12, 2019. 

 Every little bit of fundraising helps!

 

We would also like to thank all of the Casino fundraising volunteers last year. Everyone did a fantastic job and 

 we are looking forward to our next Casino fundraiser in 2021!

 

We will keep you all as updated as possible. We also have our group on Facebook (Westlock Figure Skating) 

that we will post updates on. And our new website www.westlockskate.ca.  If you have any questions you can 

contact us through there or any of our board members. Thank you all so much for being involved in the club 

and here is to a great year of skating! 

 

Board Members: 

President – Chelsea Forsythe                      Registrar/Treasurer - Cheyanne Erickson                 Secretary- Vacant  

http://www.dljdldfjlsd.com/
http://www.westlockskate.ca/


Vice-President – Tori Message                     Fundraiser – Tori Message 


